
Thank you for your enquiry regarding a school place at John Locke Academy. 
 
We are sorry that you have not been successful in securing a place.  
 
If you still wish to be put on the waiting list for a place at JLA, please note: 
 

● Parents are advised to accept the school place that their child has been offered in order 
to secure a school place in September.​  Accepting the place that your child has been 
offered will not affect their position on the John Locke Academy waiting List. 

● A waiting list will start after all allocations have been processed by the Hillingdon Borough 
Primary Admissions Team.  

● Your child will automatically be added to the John Locke Academy waiting list if you listed it as 
a higher preference than the school you have been offered on your original application. 

● The waiting list is created in line with our ​admissions policy​. If a place becomes available, you 
will be contacted directly.  

● We will not be able to tell you what your place is on the waiting list until mid-May when all of 
the acceptances have been processed.  

 
Thank you again for your interest in John Locke Academy. 
 
 
 
 

https://73a3dede-e894-41be-97a1-9c201f09997a.filesusr.com/ugd/d15c69_e9a7d7d5f7c1498a9e58f31c99c9a6df.pdf

